
    

 

 

Editor’s comment 
 

Another issue comes round with the usual cry of ‘where did the summer / winter (delete, as appropriate, 

depending on hemisphere) go?’   

 

You will have noticed (at least I hope you noticed) that the Newsletter has gone to two issues per year rather 

than three.  This is as a result of another change that I hope you also noticed which is that the Journal has 

gone to four issues a year.  We hope that these changes will be good for the ACES community.  On that note, 

you will see in the Newsletter that the contents pages for the most recent two issues of the Journal are 

reproduced.  Please feel free to copy / print these are pass them on to colleagues whom you feel may be 

interested in any of the papers published there. 

 

On the topic of copying, the final ACES ‘flyer’ is reproduced in this Newsletter and you are more than 

welcome to copy and distribute this to colleagues you think may be interested in the work and the aims of 

ACES. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with comments about the Newsletter particularly suggestions for what you 

would like to see here. 

 

Finally, if any ACES members are giving or arranging meetings or talks between now and March, please send 

me a brief review so I can include that in the next issue and if you are giving or arranging talks or meetings 

from March 2009 onwards, please send me a brief synopsis (including venue and timing details) and a contact 

email address, so I can include this information in the March issue. 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Alistair 

 

apd@dmu.ac.uk  
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